Example of a thank you letter / draft

May 20, 2009
Sue Lennon, RN
59 School St

Watertown, California 90210

Janice Cody, RN

314 Holmes St.
Raynham, California 90220

Dear Jane,

On behalf of the Association of periOperative Registered Nurses (AORN) Chapter 90210, I would like to thank you for your presentation on Reconstructive Surgery after a Mastectomy.  
Thank you for an awe-inspiring presentation!  You held everyone’s attention right from the start.  Your thorough knowledge of the subject was invaluable.  Everyone commented on how much they enjoyed listening to your presentation as well as having the opportunity to speak with you afterwards.  
Enclosed you will find a summary of the evaluations.

I hope you enjoyed your time with us and will join us again in the future.  

Sincerely,

Sue Lennon, RN, BSN

Chair, CEC 

